
 March 1, 2022 

 To Whom it May Concern: 

 I am opposed to HB832. As a homeschooler of 10 years, I see no benefit to having a 
 selected council advise those of us in the trenches on homeschooling. A benefit to our 
 children is the individualization of education possible. A group of appointed council 
 members cannot possibly suffice to represent the diversity of our Maryland families, 
 children, and their needed education. Where is the voice of those actively 
 homeschooling? I, for one, have not been asked for my input on how I could best be 
 represented. Let’s take the time to gather input from those actually homeschooling. I 
 stand strongly opposed to HB832 

 Respectfully, 

 Brandi Duke 


